
From: Kester, Tony
To: Kunkel, Joseph <jkunkel@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 1/8/2013 12:01:19 PM
Subject: RE: Appalachia November Invoice

Thanks.

From: Kunkel, Joseph
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2013 11:45 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Appalachia November Invoice

They are getting it together now and I'll give it to Ruchelle as soon as I receive it.

Joe Kunkel, MSW
Lt. Governor's Office on Aging 
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350 
Columbia SC 29201
jkunkel@aging.sc.gov
Office: (803) 734-9917
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